
 

 

November Villa Wide Programs 
 

Every Tuesday  
2:00pm Bingo (A)  

 
Every Thursday  

10:30am Knit & Chat (CnL) 

 
Other Additonal Programs: 

Nov. 2 – Road2Hope 1K Race 
Nov 4 – 2pm / Hawaiian Party (A) 

Nov 5/19 – 6:15pm / Men’s Club (Lounge) 
Nov 9 – 2:30pm / Hymn Sing (Chapel) 

Nov 11 – 10:45am / Remembrance Ceremony (Chap) 
Nov 13 – 2:00 p.m./Residents’ Council (A) 

Nov 14/28 – 2:15pm / Pottery (A) 
Nov 20 – 2pm / Auction (A) 

Nov 27 – 10:30am / Queensway Bell Ringers (A) 

 
Special Note:  

A – Auditorium       

Please refer to home 

area calendars for more                  

opportunities to get 

involved! 



 

Family members want to give loved ones the 
best, most compassionate care 
possible.  Please consider joining the Family 
Council to advocate for changes and 
recommendations that will help better serve 
you and your family. Members meet monthly 
to support each other and discuss topics that 

are important to St. Joseph’s Villa residents’ quality of life. If you are 
interested in attending the next meeting is November 18, 7-9 p.m. in 
the Villa Boardroom, Ground Floor.  If you have any questions, you 
can contact the Chair, Eda Cipolla at edacipolla@gmail.com. 

 

 
Did you know…the Villa has a Nurse Practitioner? 
 
The skills set and ability of the Nurse Practitioner is 
vast. She is on site and liaisons with the nursing team 
Monday-Friday and is available to see a number of 

residents. This is a great resource to use, in ways to prevent an 
unnecessary transfer to the Emergency Room.  She can conduct 
assessments, blood work, wound care, and health teach. Please 
connect with a member of the nursing team for any more information.  
 
 
 
 
Front Entrance 
The front entrance waterproofing and project continues.  We anticipate the 
work will be completed by mid-November.  Thank you for your patience 
during this time.   
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Welcome 
We are pleased to announce that Dr. Micheline Gagnon has joined our care 
team as a consultant at the Villa. Dr. Gagnon will be available each 
Wednesday afternoon to provide Geriatric assessments for Residents of the 
Villa through our Community Outreach Services at the request of their 
attending physician. 
 
Welcome! 
We are pleased to announce that Hayley Blanchard from Hear Right Canada 
will be on site to provide hearing instrument care and hearing testing through 
our Community Outreach Services office on the ground floor for residents, 
staff and community patrons. Hayley has her first clinic with us on November 
14, 2019. 
Hayley is a graduate of Grant MacEwan University in Manitoba as a hearing 
aid specialist and has worked since 2014 in the field.  
Hayley will be available on site by booking an appointment through our clinic 
receptionist Maria at extension 2248 or by calling Hear Right Canada at her 
Upper James office 905-667-8866.   We welcome Hayley to our care team. 
 

Engagement Day! 

St. Joseph's Villa is so excited to be holding our first ever Engagement 
Day!  This event is open to all Residents and family members as an 
opportunity for Connecting, Conversing and Caring! 
Several members of our leadership team will be here on Saturday, November 
23 from 10:00am until 4:00pm in the Auditorium, and are eager to share 
information and obtain the perspective of our Residents and family 
members on endeavours, programs and services such as hand 
hygiene/infection control, our new menu, falls prevention, the admissions 
process, Ethics, the annual Family Council Christmas tree and how the St. 
Joseph's Villa Foundation supports our organization. 
Topics will be confirmed closer to the date, and more information will be 
shared. If there are topics that are of particular interest to you that you would 
like to see at Engagement Day, please contact Jaimie Williams, at 
905-627-9011 x2224, or email: j_williams@sjv.on.ca. 
Refreshments will be served and there will even be door prizes!  
Hope to see you there! 
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Get your shot….get the facts 
Universal Influenza Immunization Program  
1.What is the Ontario Universal Influenza 
Immunization Program (UIIP)? 
Ontario’s Universal Influenza Immunization Program 
(UIIP) offers influenza vaccine free of charge each year to 
all individuals six months of age and older who live, work 
or go to school in Ontario.  
2.Where and how can Ontarians access publicly funded influenza 
vaccine? 
The influenza vaccine is available at no cost to the public through primary 
care providers, public health units, pharmacies (for those 5 years of age and 
older), and in various other settings such as long-term care homes, 
workplaces, hospitals and community health centres. Vaccine product 
availability may vary by location. During the influenza season, Ontarians can 
contact their local public health unit if they require assistance locating 
influenza vaccine. A list of local public health units is available at: 
www.health.gov.on.ca/en/common/system/services/phu/locations.aspx 
Individuals may be required to provide proof that they live, work or attend 
school in Ontario to receive the vaccine. Many different identification (ID) 
documents are accepted to prove eligibility (e.g., health card, registered mail, 
pay stub, student card).  
B. Influenza Burden  
3.How many people typically become infected with influenza every 
year? 
In the 2018/2019 influenza season, there were 48,818 laboratory-confirmed 
cases of influenza reported nationally to FluWatch, Canada’s surveillance 
system that monitors the spread of influenza and influenza-like illness. It is 
important to note that there are many more people infected with influenza 
each year in Canada; most people with influenza do not seek health care 
and/or do not have a specimen taken, so are not included in the case counts 
for those with laboratory-confirmed influenza.  
4.How many people are hospitalized or die of influenza every year? 
Influenza and pneumonia are ranked among the top 10 leading causes of 
death among the Canadian population. According to Canada’s National 
Advisory Committee on Immunization (NACI), it is estimated that 
approximately 12,200 influenza related hospitalizations and 3,500 deaths 
related to influenza occur on average in Canada each year. The actual 
numbers can vary from year to year depending on the severity of the 
influenza season. 



Villa Residents , CCU Patients, Staff, Volunteers,  
Day Program & Estate Residents Flu Vaccination Clinic 

Schedule 2019/2020 
Please see the schedule below for FLU SHOT vaccinations for all 
mentioned above. For any staffs that obtain their vaccinations 
elsewhere, they can give the proof of vaccination to either Natalie 
Cameron ICP, the RN doing the flu shots or placed in a DROP BOX at 
reception. 

Friday, November 1 

Time Location  Nurse giving 

shots 

0600-0900  JuravinskiWing Lobby, First 

Floor 

North Tower 

STAFF & 

VOLUNTEERS 

And any 

outstanding 

residents in the 

tower 

 

       

0900-0915  

Break Melinda 

Stevens 

0915-1200  CCU/5th floor  

1200-1230  Lunch Break  

1230-1400  Juravinski Wing Tower  

1400 - 1500 Adult Day Program   

      1500- 1730  Café Lobby  Alison  

Magi 

1630 – 2230 Dinner Break   

1800 – 2230 CCU/5th floor   

Saturday, November 2 

Time Location  

Any staff, 

volunteer, & 

Nurse giving 

shots 

0600-0900  McArthur/South Tower  



0900 - 0915  Break Estate 

Residents or 

outstanding 

residents 

 

Alison Magi 

0915 – 1130   McArthur Tower  

1100-1300 McArthur Tower  

1400 - 2200 Travelling where required 

based on need 

 Melinda 

Stevens 

Sunday, November 3 

Time Location  

Any staff, 

volunteer& 

Estate 

Residents  or 

outstanding 

residents 

Nurse giving 

shots 

 0800 – 1000  Juravinski / North Tower  

1000-1015  Break Martina 

VanDerVeer 

1015-1230  Juravinski Tower  

1230-1300  Lunch  

1300-1400  Juravinski Tower  

1430 – 2230 Travelling where required 

based on any outstanding 

need throughout the 

building  

  

Melinda 

Stevens 

  

If for some reason the nurse is not at the location as per the schedule, please 
give 5 – 10 minutes, as the nurse might just be running a little late coming 
from another location. If the nurse is still not at the appropriate location after 
10 minutes, ask reception to locate her for you if you are wanting to receive a 
flu shot. 
For Friday, Saturday & Sunday the nurses will be reviewing the master lists to 
see what units have outstanding residents needing their shots, therefore will 
be moving about the Villa a fair bit, but will try to stick to the schedule as much 
as they are able to. 
Please ask reception to locate the flu shot nurse if needed. 



 



Do you know a staff member or 

volunteer whose support and 

commitment gives your family 

peace of mind? 

Do something special to recognize 

their kind words, sense of humour, 

knowledge! Tell them how much 

they mean to YOU. 

Consider making a gift to St. 

Joseph’s Villa Foundation! 

With your permission, we’ll let 

them know that they’ve inspired 

YOU! 

Make a gift that will help staff, 

volunteers and our entire care team 

keep on giving! 

HONOUR A VILLA STAFF 

MEMBER OR VOLUNTEER! 

VISIT US!  

SJVFOUNDATION.CA  

Include your message of 

thanks! 

 

  

 


